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Dear Friend/Member of the Kent Art Association,

March 22, 2023

Thanks to you, and others like you, the Kent Art Assodiation (KAA) is celebrating its
100th anniversary as a vital and vibrant resource for its members and the community.
For KAA to continue to succeed and improve in the future, the association needs your

ongoing support. There are several ways you can help:

1. Join us! - If you are not a member, become a member and enjoy these benefits:

a. reduced fee to enter your artwork in KAA shows

b. at least one "members-only” show per year when members are guaranteed a spot to
show their artwork

. KAA newsletters

d. interaction with other members with similar interests

e. satisfaction of providing financial support to the organization

f. pride of membership in this prestigious association.

2. Members - Don't forget to pay your annual membership dues as membership dues
are the single, largest source of revenue to KAA. Please pay your annual fees as early as
possible each year to help KAA plan for programs for the year ahead.

3. Volunteer—KAA is a non-profit organization that relies on volunteers to perform day-
to-day activities of the association as well as the work associated with shows and
programs. We need volunteers to sustain the organization and keep it successfull

4. Participate in Shows—One of the benefits of KAA membership is the opportunity to
display and sell your artwork. There are a number of shows each year that members are
eligible to enter. Remember, there is a reduced entrance fee for KAA members.

5. Donate—Whether a member or not, consider making a donation to KAA. No matter
the amount, donations are always appreciated and gratefully accepted.

6. Share thoughts and ideas—We are always looking for ways to improve the
association. To do this, we rely on input from our members and friends. Feel free to
send your ideas and suggestions to KentArtAssociation@gmail.com.

For the continued success and improvemnent of the KAA, we urge you to consider and
act on the items outlined above. Thank you for your support in the past and hopefully
for years to come.

Charles Schmauch, Chairman
Kent Art Association Membership Committee
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Links & Resources

Kent Art Association Website — kentart.org
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